
Francestown, NH  

Planning Board Master Plan Subcommittee 

 

Proposed Minutes  

 

April 18, 2017 

 

Meeting held at the lower level meeting room at the Town Offices, 27 Main St. 

 

Meeting came to order at 5:15.  Members present included Sarah Pyle, Karen Fitzgerald, Betsy 

Hardwick & Tom Anderson.  

 

Sarah handed out copies of most recent draft of the Land Use Section. Members reviewed the 

sections that still need work or are missing information and each agreed upon a specific area to 

work on in order to complete the draft.  Karen will follow up with Dan Sundquist for information 

and maps needed from him.  All will make changes directly to the document posted by Karen on 

shared Google site.   

 

Next meeting 4/9 at 5:00PM.   

  

Meeting adjourned at 6:15. 

 

 

 

 

Minutes by Betsy Hardwick  

  


